
 
University Elementary 

Monday Minute - September 28, 2020 
  
 

1. Clean Masks 
2. New Mask Restrictions 
3. United States Census Closes September 30th 
4. Voter Registration Closes October 5th 
5. Flu Clinic - October 8th @ 9:30 AM 
6. Exact Path OR NWEA Assessment (Grades 3-6) 
7. Boxtops and Pizza X Tabs 
8. Follow UES on Social Media!  

 
  

1. Clean is the name of the game!  We are doing our part throughout the day to 
clean our hands and wear our masks properly while at school.  A great way for 
you to help at home is to make sure that your child is coming to school with a 
clean mask each day.  If you need assistance with additional masks, please let 
your child’s teacher know and we will work to accommodate your request.  

2. It was approved at last week’s board meeting that face masks with valves are no 
longer permitted inside MCCSC schools as the CDC reports that “valves with 
one-way holes or valves allow air to ​be exhaled through a hole in the material, 
which can result in expelled respiratory droplets that can reach others.” 
Please make arrangements for your child to NOT wear these types of 
masks.  ​Additional information from the CDC may be found here​.  

3. If you have not had the chance to complete the US Census, ​please take a few 
minutes to do so using this link​.  It is so important that everyone is counted in the 
census as this has a direct impact on funding for our schools (among other 
things).  Please, if you have not done this already, or you have moved here 
recently, take time to fill out the link above.  

4. If you have not registered to vote in the November 2020 Election, ​please take a 
few moments using this link to register.​  Registration online and in person closes 
October 5th.   You can even check your status using this link!  

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/cloth-face-cover-guidance.html
https://2020census.gov/en.html
https://2020census.gov/en.html
https://indianavoters.in.gov/
https://indianavoters.in.gov/


5. The student flu clinic will be held on October 8th here at University School. 
Thank you to everyone that turned their forms in to register.  The clinic will take 
place in the gym.  Online families will be able to pull up to Entrance 11 beginning 
at 9:30 where a staff member will escort the student to the gym to get their 
vaccine.  No additional people are allowed in the school.  

6. Grades 3-6 will begin taking Exact Path or NWEA this week.  Please look for 
additional information from the school (separate email today) or from your child’s 
teacher.  

7. Did you know that our UES PTO collects points from BoxTops and we collect the 
tabs from Pizza X boxes!  If you have any BoxTops or Pizza X boxes, cut them 
out and send them to school in a sandwich bag.  They can be dropped off in the 
office for the PTO to pick up.  BoxTops are worth 10 cents each (normally) and 
Pizza X tabs are worth 25 cents each!  

8. Be sure to follow University School on social media using the links below.  
 
 
 

 
 

   

Follow us on Twitter 
@universityelem 

Like us on Facebook 
  University Elementary 

Visit our webpage 
    ​https://www.mccsc.edu/university 

 

 

https://www.mccsc.edu/university

